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Hello Pastor and Praying Friends:     November 10, 2015 
 
Greetings and thank you for praying for us. We appreciate all of you. Thank you for being a faithful 
partner in the Lord’s ministry.  
 
Last month, our people were at Ambassador Baptist Church attending with Evangelist David Cook. 
The messages presented by Mr. Cook were inspiring and challenging. Many souls were saved and 
many Christians dedicated their lives to serve the Lord. Also last month (October 22, 2015) my 
family and I were in Kitti at Pastor David Solomon’s church. Pastor Solomon asked me to preach at 
his church so that’s what I did. My family and I had great time fellowshipping with the believers 
there.  
 
The work on our new Nahs (activity center) is about 90 percent completed to date. We have 
finished installing the trusses and now are working on the roof. The second phase of the project is 
to construct a nursery room within the building. We will begin building the nursery room as soon as 
we have enough funds to begin. Here is a picture of the building.  
 
The Bible Translation Committee met on many occasions 
during the past three months to review (first and second 
review) the Bible books that had been translated. Most of 
the books in the Old Testament and New Testament had 
been translated.  
 
Please continue to pray for the other ministries that we are 
involved with besides pastoring Capital Hill Baptist Church. 
Continue to pray for the Bible Translation ministry, prison 
ministry and the youth ministry.  
 
Thank you for your prayers and support.  
 
 
Sonny & Lihna Padock  
 


